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To:  The Faculty of the College of Engineering

From: The School of Engineering Education and the First-Year Engineering Curriculum
Committee

Re: Fast Track Action for increased maximum number of credits for ENGR 19500

The Faculty of the School of Engineering Education and the First-Year Engineering Curriculum
Committee have approved the following increase in maximum number of credits. This action is
now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval.

FROM: ENGR 19500 First-Year Engineering Projects
Credit. 0-3 credits

TO: ENGR 19500 First-Year Engineering Projects
Credits: 0-6 credits

Reasons:

ENGR-19500 is the course number used for experimental courses in the First-Year Engineering
Program. Right now, it is limited to a max of 3 credit hours. The increase in the maximum number
of credits to 6 will allow offering experimental courses with more than 3 credits. The maximum
number of credits proposed, i.e. 6 credits, is consistent with the maximum number of credits
allowed for other experimental courses in the College of Engineering (e.g, ENGR-29600, 39600,
49600) and in the School of Engineering Education (i.e. ENE 59500).
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